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We at Juvenile Law Center and Education Law Center are deeply troubled that, based on 
available information, a team of individuals who worked in or were in the leadership of a 
notoriously abusive institution that violated students’ education rights will be in charge of this 
same institution under a new name.  

We call on Gov. Shapiro to reconsider this troubling decision by DHS. 

Many Philadelphia youth were harmed at this facility, and we hope Philadelphia continues to be 
very cautious about sending youth there.  

 


